
 

 

 
 

Notice of Public Hearing – Transfer of District Territory 
 

Public Hearing Regarding the Proposed Transfer of Territory Between Redwoods  
Community College District and Mendocino-Lake Community College District  

 

 
Monday, July 18, 2016 

 
Chancellor’s Office 

1102 Q Street, 6th Floor 
Sacramento, CA  95811 

 
 
The Board of Governors of the California Community Colleges will conduct a public hearing at its regular 
meeting on Monday, July 18, 2016 at 9:00a.m. (or as soon thereafter as the Board may address this item 
as part of the agenda for its regular meeting) to afford interested persons an opportunity to present their 
views on a proposal to transfer territory between the Redwoods Community College District and the 
Mendocino-Lake Community College District.  The proposal, supported by the boards of trustees for both 
districts, would transfer territory that includes the Mendocino Coast Education Center in Fort Bragg.  The 
territory to be transferred is more particularly described on the attached Exhibit 1.  At the conclusion of the 
public hearing, the board of governors may take action on the proposed transfer of territory.   
 
Materials regarding the proposed territory transfer, including the petition submitted in support, will be 
available at the public hearing.  If you would like a copy of the materials prior to that time, please contact 
Mario Rodriguez, Vice Chancellor of the Finance and Facilities Division at mrodriguez@cccco.edu. 
 
All Board of Governors meetings are held in locations that are wheelchair accessible. Other disability-
related accommodations, such as alternate media materials, sign language interpreters, or real time 
transcription, will be provided to persons with disabilities upon request. Persons requesting such 
accommodations should notify Christina Castro at 1102 Q Street, Sacramento, California, 95811 or 
ccastro@cccco.edu, (916) 323-5889, no less than five working days prior to the meeting. The Chancellor’s 
Office will make efforts to meet requests made after such date, if possible.  
 
Public testimony will be invited in conjunction with board discussion of this item. A written request to 
address the board shall be made on the form provided at the meeting.  

STATE OF CALIFORNIA     ERIK E. SKINNER, ACTING CHANCELLOR

CALIFORNIA COMMUNITY COLLEGES 
CHANCELLOR’S OFFICE 
1102 Q STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA  95811 
(916) 445-8752 
http://www.cccco.edu 
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